
Hong Kong Cinema: Fruit Chan
Retrospective featured in Warsaw (with
photo)

     The Hong Kong Economic and Trade Office, Berlin (HKETO Berlin),
continues to support the Hong Kong film industry by again sponsoring the Five
Flavours Asian Film Festival in Warsaw, the only Polish film festival devoted
to East and Southeast Asian cinema. The festival runs from November 13 to 20
(Warsaw time) in its 13th edition.

     Following the festival's tradition of providing exposure to the
diversity and richness of Hong Kong cinematography, the film event is
presenting one of the most varied selections of Asian cinema, including
several films from Hong Kong. In this year's edition, the festival is
featuring a "Fruit Chan Retrospective", presenting to Polish audiences some
of the director's finest cinematic offerings including "Made in Hong Kong",
"Little Cheung", "Durian Durian", "Hollywood Hong Kong", "Dumplings" and
"Three Husbands".
      
     On November 17 (Warsaw time), the festival audience has a unique
opportunity to participate in a Master Class with Fruit Chan, who is also
meeting with audience members after the screenings of his films. The "Fruit
Chan Retrospective" and the Master Class are accompanied by the premiere of
the book "Made in Hong Kong", highlighting the most compelling contemporary
phenomena and trends in Hong Kong cinematography of the last two decades. The
monograph devoted to Hong Kong is the second publication by the Five Flavours
Asian Film Festival dedicated to Asian cinematography. Other films from Hong
Kong, namely "Still Human", directed by Oliver Chan, and "Fagara", directed
by Heiward Mak, are also featured in the prestigious Asian Cinerama section
of the Festival.

     Hong Kong is an established arts and cultural hub of Asia. Known for its
inexhaustible supply of film talents, the city attracts young filmmakers and
actors who bring inspiration and new ideas that further enrich its film
industry. Creative industries are important economic drivers for Hong Kong,
enhancing the economy's innovation capacity and driving its future growth.
Hong Kong has a leading edge in key creative sectors such as film,
television, music, design, architecture, advertisement, comics and animation,
games and digital entertainment, printing and publishing.

About HKETO Berlin

     HKETO Berlin is the official Hong Kong Special Administrative Region
Government representative in commercial relations and other economic and
trade matters in Poland as well as Austria, the Czech Republic, Germany,
Hungary, the Slovak Republic, Slovenia and Switzerland.

http://www.government-world.com/hong-kong-cinema-fruit-chan-retrospective-featured-in-warsaw-with-photo/
http://www.government-world.com/hong-kong-cinema-fruit-chan-retrospective-featured-in-warsaw-with-photo/
http://www.government-world.com/hong-kong-cinema-fruit-chan-retrospective-featured-in-warsaw-with-photo/


  

http://gia.info.gov.hk/general/201911/14/P2019111400861_photo_1167938.jpg

